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Thank you for the opportunity to comment. The development of the TOD was flawed: timing of 
disclosure over the Christmas break, insufficient and confusing information, rushed with no 
research or modelling provided to justify the far reaching consequences or to show how the 
objectives will be met, complete lack of consultation, and no opportunity for individuals to 
comment. 


